DR. AND MRS. JOSEPH LOMBARDI
DR. AND MRS. KEN CUBELLI

October 28, 2010

Dear Walid:

We would like to thank you for your utmost professionalism and thoroughness in the
work you did in our apartment at the Setai. Your crew was meticulous and your team
extremely courteous and accommodating. Our unit looks like new; it was a pleasure

working with you.

We would not hesitate recommending you and look forward to any future business

transactions.

gards,

Jur best 1
: -

Dr. and Mrs. Ken Cubelli




